
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE.                                                              Contact:  Ellen Papera 

September 12, 2023.                                                                           Ellenpapera1@gmail.com 

 

 

 The Annual Meeting of the Watershed Association of the Tellico Reservoir (WATeR) will 

take place on October 25, 2023 at 7:00 pm at the Fellowship Hall of the The Community Church at 

Tellico Village (130 Chota Center, Loudon, TN) 

 

The featured speaker will be Bryan Hall, the Executive Director of Tellico Reservoir Development 

Agency (TRDA). He is responsible for developing and effecting plans and programs for the 

comprehensive development of all lands lying within the Tellico Reservoir in Loudon, Monroe and 

Blount Counties. 

 

Mr. Hall’s presentation will be “TRDA Past, Present & Future – Tellico Reservoir”. He will give an 

update on what is currently happening in the Tellico Reservoir area.  He will also share TRDA’s 

insight on future planning and projects. 

 

There will be a short business meeting.  Representatives will share the progress WATeR has made in 

monitoring the water quality of the lake, keeping the environment around the lake as clean as 

possible and maintaining the East Lakeshore trails for the use and enjoyment of the public. 

 

WATeR’s mission is to protect and improve the water quality of the lake and watershed environment 

of the Tellico Lake and its watershed.  WATeR monitors the water quality of the lake, maintains the 

East Lakeshore trails, and sponsors an annual clean up of the Tellico lakeshore.  For additional 

information about WATeR, please visit our website:  www.tellicowater.org. 

 

All are welcome to attend! 

 

 


